
We are Champions for Christ! 
January 30, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
  
This week has surely been fun! Tomorrow, Friday, January 31, we celebrate our faculty and staff as 
part of Catholic Schools Week. Consider having your students write a thank you note to their 
teachers to show their appreciation. We will be having our Winter pep rally at 1:00 in the school 
gym. We will be introducing all of the basketball teams, the staff will play the 8th graders in 
volleyball, then I will be getting hit with a pie by the winner of the Fall fundraiser. 
 
We received good news from the State of Ohio. The building commission has issued the seals to the 
manufacturer and the city is working on our permits. Hopefully the construction company will 
begin putting in the footers for the mobile classrooms within the next couple of weeks. As we 
receive updates on the installation, we will share that with you. Mr. Demagall, Fr. Keith, and I know 
that this process has not been easy, but we thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
All registration materials, including the $100 are due by Friday, February, 21.  Sunday, March 2 is 
Open House and new families will be given open seats.  If your packet is missing something it will 
come back to you with a note on what is still needed. If it is complete you will receive a receipt of 
acceptance and payment. If you need some help with your forms or just want to turn them in, we 
are having a Registration Help Night from 3:00-8:00 on Thursday, February 13. Please come to the 
main office and enter through the main office school doors.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

●​ February 3-6- MAP Winter Testing 
●​ Friday, February 7- 3rd Quarter Mid-term and Eligibility grade/behavior check 
●​ Saturday, February 8- MBSP Youth Board Reverse Raffle 
●​ Thursday, February 13- Valentine’s Day celebrations 
●​ Thursday, February 13- Registration Help and Payment Night- 3:00-8:00 p.m. 
●​ Friday, February 14- NO SCHOOL- Parent/Teacher Conferences 
●​ Monday, February 17- NO SCHOOL- Presidents’ Day 
●​ Friday, February 21- REGISTRATION DUE WITH PAYMENT 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!                                                                      
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“All things are possible if you just believe.” Mark 9:23 

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

